

Dear Artists and Teachers,

In January and February, the Trenton Museum Society will host a series of workshops for adults on Saturday afternoons. We invite you to submit a proposal for a workshop to be taught on January 25, February 1, 8, or 22, 2014.

Workshops run for two hours from 1-3 pm and may run for one or two Saturdays if more time is needed. Class size is limited to 12 students and may include teenagers. Instructors receive a \$100 honorarium for the afternoon and will be reimbursed up to \$50 for materials. We have a lot of materials in our education closet at the museum available for workshop use. Additional materials fees may be charged to the students if need be. The Museum Society will provide a volunteer to handle registration and to assist the instructor, if needed.

Please let us know before December 15, 2014 if you are interested in presenting a workshop by sending your proposal and an image that we may use for advertising to tms@ellarslie.org.

We look forward to hearing from you with your plan and preferred date. Time is of the essence due to advertising deadlines, so please be prompt. You may contact me at <a href="mailto:tms@ellarslie.org">tms@ellarslie.org</a> or call 609-989-1191 with your response or any questions.

Very truly yours, Judy Sears, Education Chair Trenton Museum Society